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A LETTER FROM THE OWNER

Dear Parents,

We are excited to invite you to another year at Brightonview Montessori! My name is
Tiffany Aprecio, and | am the Owner of Brightonview Montessori.

As a parent myself, when | considered opening this facility | thought of my past
experiences with child care centers. | saw a need for child care that was safe, had
excellent communication, provided a clean, natural environment, located in the
community, and had the ability to serve the entire family from ages 6 weeks to 6 years.

Through the hard work and dedication of my staff and the wonderful families enrolled
at Brightonview Montessori | believe we have made that vision a reality. Today we are
excited to announce the school will be expanding to include infants and 1 year olds.

The expansion is targeted to include: Infant Room, One’s Classroom, Pre-Primary
Two’s Classroom, Primary Classrooms (4-5), Pre-K Classroom (5-6), Kitchen, Staff
workroom and break area, Lobby with office spaces, Expanded playground, Updated
classrooms, and Gym Space

The center expansion is scheduled to begin on June 13th and be completed by
September 7th, 2022. Two classrooms will remain operational during the summer
program with access to the playground.

We recognize that children are our future. They are our future leaders, decision makers
and world changers. What an awesome responsibility and privilege to be a part of the
foundational years of a child’s life. We also recognize that choosing a child care center
is very challenging; you are entrusting someone with your most cherished gift thus |

thank you for giving Brightonview Montessori the opportunity to care for your children.

Warm Regards,
Tiffany Aprecio, Owner

Taprecio@Brightonview.net



